

UNIYERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MINDANAO

Bids and Awards Committee



NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF **OPENING OF PRINTED BIDS**

for the Upgrading of IT Network (Rebidding)

PBM 2021-013

This is to notify all interested parties that the **Opening of PRINTEDBids** for the above-cited project scheduled on June 15, 2021 at 9.00AMis hereby postponed to **June 21**, **2021 at 10AM** at the Administration Building, UP Mindanao, Mintal, Davao City.

Only the opening of printed copies of bids is being postponed in view of the temporary closure of the Administration Building from June 14-18, 2021 per attached Memorandum LND 2021-037.

The deadline for submission of bids, whether electronic or hard copy, will still be on June 15, 2021 at 9:00 AM. Opening of electronic bids will also be done on June 15, 2021 per original schedule.

Interested parties who wish to join the online opening of bids on said date thru Zoom may ask for the link by electronic mail to: bacgoods.upmin@up.edu.ph or bacsecretariat.upmindanao@up.edu.ph.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 13th day of June 2021, Davao City.

Please be guided accordingly

Prof. VLADIMER B. KOBAYASHI
Chair. Bids and Awards Committee

(PLEASE reply by email. Thank you.

D : 11			
Received by	:		
Bidder's Name	:		



OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MINDANAO

Administration Building, Mintal, Davao City 8022, Philippines T: + 63 82 293 0310 E: oc.upmindanao@up.edu.ph

11 June 2021

MEMORANDUM NO. LND 2021-037

TO : ALL UNITS

FROM : PROF. LARRY N. DIGAL, PhD

Chancellor

SUBJECT : TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE ADMIN BUILDING FOR

DISINFECTION AND MISTING FROM 14-18 JUNE 2021

In view of the increase of F1, F2 and F3 cases among our personnel, the Administration Building is hereby temporarily closed from 14-18 June 2021 to conduct deep cleaning, disinfection and misting. During this period all personnel will be on work from home arrangement.

Please be informed that due to this temporary arrangement, all DV transactions and check issuances will be affected. However, requests and other documentary requirements may be submitted via email for appropriate action.

We are hopeful that within the period of closure, we will already have the results of the swabbing of the F1 cases. Meanwhile, all unit heads are requested to help monitor their subordinates for any symptom/s while on quarantine and WFH arrangement.

Thank you.

